
 Don’t  Miss  Out 

 The  current  board’s  goal  is  to  make  sure  you  are  in  the  know! 

 How  do  I  find  out  what  is  scheduled? 
 ●  First,  an  eblast  is  sent  alerting  you  to  an  event  or  activity.  An  eblast  is  an  email  sent  to 

 all  members.  All  eblasts  have  SSTC  in  the  subject  line. 
 ●  Next,  the  event  is  promoted  on  Facebook.  Follow  us  on  Facebook.  Facebook  is  used 

 to  promote  events  and  is  not  monitored  daily.  If  you  have  a  question,  please 
 contact  us  a  SSTCQUESTIONS@springfieldskiclub.org  .  In  addition,  it  is  on  your 
 website’s  calendar,  www.springfieldskiclub.org  . 

 ●  Your  newsletter,  the  Snowjourner,  also  provides  you  with  events  and  activities.  The 
 Snowjourner  is  published  online  at  the  beginning  of  each  month.  An  eblast,  along  with  a 
 notice  on  Facebook  lets  you  know  of  its  availability. 

 I’m  not  getting  eblasts.  Who  should  I  contact? 
 ●  First,  check  your  junk  mail.  Sometimes,  depending  on  your  email  system,  email  is 

 automatically  routed  there. 
 ●  Next,  if  your  email  has  changed,  or  you  would  like  an  email  added,  notify  the  VP  of 

 membership.  (The  email  used  is  the  one  listed  on  the  membership  application) 

 I  have  a  family  membership.  Can  more  than  one  email  be  used  to  receive  the  eblast? 
 ●  Absolutely,  just  send  the  additional  email  addresses  to  the  VP  of  membership. 

 Remember,  to  watch  for  Eblasts,  Facebook  posts,  and  the  website  to  stay  In  the  Know! 
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